
Tuesday, June 2, 2020
Changes regarding visits away from ICF/ID and RCF/PMI facilities
Effective June 1, 2020 we are implementing guidelines for screening processes when 
residents in our licensed facilities return from visits away from their living site. We have 
created a screening tool that will assist in assessing symptoms and possible exposure so 
that the return home can be as safe as possible for everyone involved. Feel free to direct 
any questions you have to your primary contact with Imagine.

Looking Ahead
We remain committed to monitoring the guidance provided by federal, state, and local 
officials. In addition, we are engaged with industry specific partners both nationally and 
within Iowa. Again, we will provide you with information and announcements regarding our 
response in this format each week as available.
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